
From: Kurth, Rebecca
To: Sharon Beaudry
Cc: Barnes, Jeff
Subject: RE: Reference: Rezoning @ 13647N. 87th Street, Case Number: 10-ZN-2021
Date: Monday, March 28, 2022 8:46:56 AM

Good Morning Ms. Beaudry,
 
Thank you for emailing Mayor Ortega and City Council with your input prior to the discussion on this
topic. Senior Planner Jeff Barnes is copied on this email and can include your comments in the case
file. 
 

For more information on the rezoning at 13647 N 87th Street, 10-ZN-2021, the case info sheet can
be found here: City of Scottsdale - Case Info Sheet (scottsdaleaz.gov).
 
 
Respectfully,
 
Rebecca Kurth
Management Assistant to the Mayor and City Council
Office of Mayor David D. Ortega
3939 N. Drinkwater Blvd
Scottsdale, AZ 85251
Phone: 480.312.7977
Email: RKurth@ScottsdaleAZ.gov
 
 

From: Sharon Beaudry <sbeaudry5@cox.net> 
Sent: Sunday, March 27, 2022 3:05 PM
To: Mayor David D. Ortega <DOrtega@Scottsdaleaz.gov>; Caputi, Tammy
<TCaputi@Scottsdaleaz.gov>; Durham, Thomas <TDurham@Scottsdaleaz.gov>; Janik, Betty
<BJanik@Scottsdaleaz.gov>; Littlefield, Kathy <KLittlefield@Scottsdaleaz.gov>; Milhaven, Linda
<LMilhaven@scottsdaleaz.gov>; Whitehead, Solange <SWhitehead@Scottsdaleaz.gov>
Cc: City Council <CityCouncil@scottsdaleaz.gov>
Subject: Reference: Rezoning @ 13647N. 87th Street, Case Number: 10-ZN-2021
 
⚠External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!

Dear City Council, City of Scottsdale:
 
I would like to provide my input for the rezoning application for 13647 N. 87th Street,
Scottsdale AZ.  I have submitted my disagreement with this rezoning effort previously
and understand you have received it in the material regarding this case from the city
Planning Commission.
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I have lived in Scottsdale since 1973.  I live here because of the great planning, rules
and requirements the city has set-up to keep it a great place.  It is not Tempe, Mesa,
Phoenix or any other city in the greater Phoenix area because of the city planning.  This
is one of the reasons why people want to live in and stay in Scottsdale.  I would dislike
to see the city changes it zoning requirements in well-established neighborhoods and
destroy one of the many of the reasons Scottsdale is such a great city.
 
So I hope you follow the city’s Planning Commission recommendation and deny the
rezoning effort.
 
Regards,
Sharon Beaudry
 
8714 E. Voltaire Avenue
Scottsdale, AZ 85260
480-980-4454

 


